Glen Arden Elementary

Week of April 8th - April 12th

Good evening Glen Arden families,

Welcome back! We hope all of you enjoyed a nice Spring Break! We look forward to seeing our students back
in the building tomorrow, Monday, April 8th!

Buncombe County is once again in the path of a partial solar eclipse, which will happen when we return to
school tomorrow, Monday, April 8th. With so many eyes interested in what’s happening in the skies, we want to
remind everyone to exercise caution. At school, we will be reminding our students to not look at the sun during
the eclipse. More information about safety during the eclipse is available on the school system's

website.

Calling all 4th grade families! This coming Thursday, April 11th, Koontz Intermediate School will be having
their annual Transition Night for all rising 5th graders. It will take place from 6:00-7:00 pm. Please come out,
tour the school, and find out important information for next school year. Pizza will be served. Koontz
Intermediate looks forward to seeing all of our 4th grade families for the 2024-2025 school year!

4th grade families, the first two BCS Saturday “Make Your Mark!” camps were a great success, and there are
four more camps on April 13th, 20th, 27th, and May 4th. During these camps, students will work on making
different products (board games, electronic music, and weavings), and learning about how these different
products are made. Students can attend camp at any one of our six middle schools: Erwin, North Buncombe,
Owen, Reynolds, Valley Springs, or Enka. On April 13th and 27th, students will take a bus from their middle
school campus to one of three field trip locations (Moogseum, Center for Craft, or Well Played Board Game
Cafe) and back to their middle school. You can find mor tail t th mps here. If you are interested in
signing your student up for one or more of these camps, please fill out this form prior to April 10th.

Just a friendly reminder that Monday, April 15th, is Kindergarten Registration Day at Glen Arden Elementary
School. This is our enroliment day for all new kindergarteners. Please be reminded that current

kindergarten students will not come to school on Monday. April 15th as all our kindergarten teachers

If you have a rising kindergarten student or know someone with a rising kindergarten student, please call the
school at 654-1800 to schedule an appointment for that day. Please pass the word to neighbors, family, and
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friends who live in the Glen Arden district. We look forward to meeting all our new Glen Arden Rams on April
15th!

This week, students will enjoy Career Day on Thursday, April 11th and report cards will be sent home on
Friday, April 12th.

As always, please feel free to contact our front office with any questions by calling 654-1800. We will be happy
to assist you.

Have a great week ahead!

Go Rams!



